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From: Guest, Andrew 
Sent: 05 December 2024 17:18
To: Botley West Solar Farm
Subject: RE: Botley West Solar Farm - Adequacy of Consultation 

Dear Jess – 
 
Please be advised that Wiltshire Council has no comments to make in relation to this proposal which 
affects land some considerable distance away from the county boundary.  
 
Regards, 
 
Andrew Guest 
Conservation & Design Manager 
Development Management - Place  
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From: Botley West Solar Farm <BotleyWestSolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: 05 December 2024 13:49 
To: Botley West Solar Farm <BotleyWestSolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Botley West Solar Farm - Adequacy of Consultation  
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The Inspectorate previously approached your authority on Monday 18 November 2024 and 
followed up with a further reminder email to your authority dated Friday 29 November 2024. In our 
letter and email dated Monday 18 November 2024 we invited your authority to provide an 
Adequacy of Consultation Representation by Monday 2 December 2024 in relation to the Botley 
West Solar Farm Development Consent application. I attach copies of our letter of the 18 
November and our proforma for Adequacy of Consultation Representations. 
 
We do not appear to have received such a representation from your authority to date and would 
appreciate it is you could advise us whether you intend to make such a representation but require 
more time or are not intending to make such a representation. If you could provide us with this 

 You don't often get email from botleywestsolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk. Learn why this is important   




